Dike, Darlene

From: Caroine i

Sent: 08 May 2016 11:22

To: Dike, Darlene

Subject: 2016/1780/L and 2016/1249/P, 12 Leverton Street London NW5 2P)J
Categories: Orange Category

Dear Darlene Dike

I live almost opposite 12 Leverton St and I object to the proposed removal of the fireplace and replacement
with a Regency style fireplace. In the application it is stated that this fireplace is reproduction. This is not
true. The fireplace is original as I can see from the photograph. It is exactly the same as the one in my house
which is also original. The photograph is dark so I can only just see the "inside" of the fireplace, but that
also looks original. In this Grade 2 listed house the removal of this now rare fireplace would be completely
contrary to its listing. These houses were built as cottages and the fireplaces are cottage-type, as is my front
door which is original.

Please refuse this part of the application — the removal of an original fireplace to be replaced by a
reproduction.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Yours

Caroline Hill
13 Leverton Street
London NW5 2PH




